
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
October 18, 2022 
 
Board members present: 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
David Risher, Treasurer 
 
12 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the Vice President at 6:50 PM. 
 
Minutes read and approved. 
 
Treasurer's report approved.  
 
Old business: 

• Nominees needed for association officers. 
• Review of pending land use change requests. 

 
New business 

• The city is planning a meeting to discuss future erosion control efforts for Buttermilk Creek. 
• Discussion of holiday party planning: the association will provide soft drinks, dressing, and gravy; 

a member of the association offered to donate the cost of the food;  
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:57 PM. 


